WALTER ORR ROBERTS

NATIONAL CENTER FOR ATMOSPHERIC RESEARCH
BOULDER, COLORADO

20 April 1967

Dear Colleague:

The Trustees of UCAR and I will be very pleased if you
can join us and other invited guests at a luncheon at the
Harvest House immediately following the dedication exercises
on 10 May.

The luncheon is scheduled for 12:30 p. m. After the
dedication exercises are over, buses will transport those
attending the luncheon to the Harvest House, and bus trans-
portation will also be available to bring you back to the
laboratory if you wish.

Because of space limitations we've decided it's not
feasible, except in a few special cases among the invited

guests, to invite wives (or husbands) to the luncheon.

Will you please let Anne Scott (NCAR laboratory exten-
sion 511) know whether or not you can attend?

With best wishes.

 Sincerely,

Wl



